
From: Wong Shi Yun  
Alumni Student of Unisza  
(Bachelor Degree of Food Technology with Honour) 
 
To: Dr. Ho lee Hoon 
Faculty of Bioresources and Food Industry  
Universiti Sultan Zainal Abidin, 
Campus Besut, 
22200 Besut, Terengganu  
 

Dear Dr, 

Reg.: Letter of Appreciation 

I am writing this letter to express my appreciation to you for all your guidance and encouragement 

throughout my past few academic years. As being one of your students for the courses relevant to 

bakery products and food product development, I was grateful and lucky. Dr Ho is generous in 

knowledge sharing and you always deliver the theory in the simplest way which is easier to be 

understood by students. 

You always showing your profession and dedication all the time. Besides being punctual for all the 

theoretical classes, you also spent your time and effort in monitoring the practical laboratory class. 

Whenever our experimental results do not meet the desired outcomes, your will guide the student to 

analyse the root cause for continuous improvement. Hence, the practical class could help develop 

students’ analysis skill and troubleshooting skill which are important in the journey of being a qualified 

food technologist. 

In addition, you also give your students an opportunity to participate in a product development project. 

In the project, you inspired the student to conduct research professionally with an opened and 

positive mind. By your guidance, our effort was paid off with the success in National Food Product 

Development Competition of MIFT (Malaysia Institute of Food Technology) 2019. 

When we completed our degree and ready to step in the society as a fresh graduate, you also help to 

share job opportunities to your students. With your sharing, I get know of a job opportunity in a MNC 

company. I was thankful for being able to grab the opportunity to start my career life in the MNC 

company. Dr is also generous to support student with your recommendation letter without hesitation. 

Dr, you indeed an excellent lecturer. You deserves the best and hope you have more opportunity to 

share your professions and knowledge to more students alike me. 

Thank you. 

Regards, 

 

R&D Executive 

Yan Sheung (Malaysia) Sdn Bhd 

262, Jalan Ekoperniagaan 7, 

Taman Ekoperniagaan 2, 

Senai Airport City, 

81400 Senai, Johor, Malaysia. 


